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SPECIAL NEWSLETTER
September 2023

Dear Shareholder,
 
Since K’oyitl’ots’ina shareholders voted to open enrollment to descendants
at the 2023 Annual Meeting in June, our staff members have been
working to develop the system and processes to accept and process
descendant applications. We anticipate opening enrollment in summer
2024.
 
Throughout this process, we will continue to communicate with you about
our progress and next steps. Our most recent open enrollment special
newsletter is headed to mailboxes now. Watch for yours to arrive or view a
PDF of the newsletter on our website.

GROWING OUR TEAM 
We recently welcomed Allakaket shareholder
Jenna Koyukuk to our shareholder relations
staff! Jenna was hired as a receptionist in
September 2022 and quickly proved to be a
valuable asset to our Fairbanks administrative
team. As our new shareholder relations
specialist, her skills and forward thinking will
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help us prepare for opening enrollment next
year. Read more about Jenna in our latest
open enrollment newsletter. 

WE NEED YOUR HELP
Wondering how you, as a shareholder, can help as we work to open
enrollment? Here are three easy ways:
 

Update your address. Get in touch to confirm we have your current
mailing address.

Submit a valid stock will. Make sure we have a valid stock will on file for
you.

Talk to your family about the importance and benefits of being a
shareholder, and how they can prepare to apply when enrollment opens
next year.

To update your address or submit a stock will, contact us at
openenrollment@kcorpalaska.com or (907) 452-8119 x114.

WIN $300!
To encourage shareholders to have a valid stock will on file, we have
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started a quarterly stock will drive with a $300 cash prize! All shareholders
who have stock wills on file will automatically be entered to win each
quarter. For more information or to submit a stock will, contact us at
openenrollment@kcorpalaska.com or (907) 452-8119 x114.

GET READY FOR OPEN ENROLLMENT
Are you a descendant planning to apply when enrollment opens next
year? Here are a few things you will need for your application:

Certificate of Indian Blood or tribal ID 

Birth certificate
 
Obtaining necessary documents can take time, so if you don’t already
have them, we encourage you to get started early. Check out our
September open enrollment newsletter for details on how to request
required documents.

EXPLORE SHAREHOLDER BENEFITS
There are many benefits to being a K’oyitl’ots’ina shareholder!
Benefits include:
 

 Dividends

 Scholarships

 Death benefit

 Voting rights

 Board service

Explore shareholder benefits in our September open enrollment
newsletter.
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WHY DO YOU WANT TO BE A
SHAREHOLDER?
Are you a K’oyitl’ots’ina descendant who plans to apply when enrollment
opens next summer? Tell us why you want to be a shareholder! Over the
next year, we’ll be featuring our descendants – our future shareholders! If
you’d like to introduce yourself, please send your name, your village, a
photo of yourself, and a short description about why you want to be a
shareholder to openenrollment@kcorpalaska.com.

WE WANT TO ANSWER YOUR QUESTIONS
Open enrollment is new territory and, understandably, there are many
questions. As we prepare for opening enrollment, we want to make sure
that shareholders and descendants understand the process. Review our
FAQ answers in our September open enrollment newsletter. If you have a
question that’s not answered, please email us at
openenrollment@kcorpalaska.com or call (907) 452-8119 x114.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR
OCT 2 
STOCK WILL PRIZE DRAWING
To submit a stock will, contact us at openenrollment@kcorpalaska.com or
(907) 452-8119 x114.
 
DEC 2 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING
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STAY IN TOUCH
As the open enrollment preparations continue, we will continue to
communicate with you about our progress and next steps. For updates,
visit our open enrollment webpage and follow us on Facebook. Or, if you
have a question or comment, please contact us
at openenrollment@kcorpalaska.com or (907) 452-8119 x114.
 
Thank you!

Facebook kcorpalaska.com/openenrollment
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